Steven Sepe

L N L
From: Sheila Clarkin <sheila.nsrtc@proton.me>

Sent: Saturday, March 15, 2025 9:54 PM

To: House State Government and Elections Committee

Subject: House Committee Review 03/18/25

Greetings,

Please add my support to the following election bills in review on Tues, 03/18, with the House Committee.
I am in favor of H5137, H5232, H5711, and H5873.

Sheila Clarkin
North Smithfield



